
From: Jeanette Spriggs 
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2006 2:11 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: FW: Wal-Mart, Application File Number SES-MOD-20060407-00593 
  
  
  

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Scott Kotler  
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2006 1:59 PM 
To: Jeanette Spriggs; Trang Nguyen 
Subject: FW: Wal-Mart, Application File Number SES-MOD-20060407-00593 

  
  
  

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Buckley, Elizabeth A. [mailto:Buckley@khlaw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2006 1:17 PM 
To: Scott Kotler 
Subject: Wal-Mart, Application File Number SES-MOD-20060407-00593 

Dear Scott,  

Attached is a .pdf of the Unofficial Copy of the proposed modified license for Wal-Mart's station 
E940457.   

In the Particulars of Operations (Part B), line items 28-31, 67, 69 and 70 include corrections to 
technical data.  Line items 55, 61, 66 and 72 may have been carried over from the current license 
but are not included on the pending application.  Also under the Frequency Coordination (Part C), 
line items 1, 2, 5 and 6 should not be reflected. 

 We did notice the correction to the maximum gains for VSAT 4 in the Antenna Facilities portion 
of the Unofficial Copy.  Thank you! 

The equipment provider, Hughes Network, has raised the question if the Special Condition 2810 
can be removed?  

We appreciate you and your staff's assistance with the project.  If there are questions, please feel 
free to contact us. 

Best regards.  



 
 

<<0732_001.pdf>>  
___________________________________________________  

Elizabeth Buckley-Anderson  
FCC/FAA Licensing Specialist  
Keller and Heckman LLP  
tel:  202.434.4282 | fax: 202.434.4646 | buckley@khlaw.com  
1001 G Street, NW, Suite 500 West | Washington, DC 20001  

Keller and Heckman LLP  
Serving Business through Law and Science®  

Washington, DC  |   Brussels  |  San Francisco  |  Shanghai  

Visit our website at www.khlaw.com for additional information on Keller and Heckman.  

________________________________________________ 

This message and any attachments may be confidential and/or subject to the attorney/client privilege or 
otherwise protected from disclosure. 

  

If you are not a designated addressee (or an authorized agent), you have received this e-mail in error, and 
any further use by you, including review, dissemination, distribution, copying, or disclosure, is strictly 
prohibited. If you are not a designated addressee (or an authorized agent), we request that you immediately 
notify us of this error by reply e-mail and then delete it from your system. 


